Semarang, 31 July 2021

Dear Editor,
Journal of Biomedicine and Translational Research (JBTR)

We wish to submit an original article in the Journal of Biomedicine and Translational Research (JBTR) titled “Effect of Probiotic Supplementation on Sprague Dawley Rat Liver Histopathology Fed by High Fat High Fructose Diet”. This paper was coauthored by Damianus Galih Panunggal, Maria Mexitalia, Magdalena Sidhartani, Juwita Pratiwi, and Agustini Utari.

This study aimed to investigate the effect of probiotic supplementation in Sprague Dawley rats fed by High Fat – High Fructose (HFHFr) diet. We believe that our research makes a significant contribution to the literature because this study provides results confirming the hepatoprotective effect against Non-Alcoholic Fatty Liver Disease (NAFLD), Non-Alcoholic Steatohepatitis (NASH), and liver fibrosis in murine model.

This manuscript has not been presented or published elsewhere in part or in entirety and is not under consideration by another journal. The study design had been approved by the appropriate ethics review board, and all of the subjects were treated according to medical research ethics. We have read and understood your journal’s policies, and we believe that neither the manuscript nor the study violates any of these. There are no conflicts of interest to declare. 

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely, 
On behalf of all authors, 



Ninung RD Kusumawati, MD
Division of Pediatric Gastroenterohepatology, Department of Pediatrics,
Faculty of Medicine Diponegoro University / Dr. Kariadi Hospital, Semarang , Indonesia
Jl. Dr. Soetomo 16 – 18, Semarang, 50244, Indonesia
Phone Number/Fax: +62-24-844296
Email address: roseadhiani@yahoo.co.id

